From: Paul Brennan <paulhaus@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 3:54 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Sunriver recycling

You don't often get email from paulhaus@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Friends,

My wife and | fully support side yard pickup of recyclables. As long-time owners, we believe
this will not be creating something new but simply have us joining the rest of the country in a
tried-and-true process to reuse material we are now putting in our landfill. The Sunriver
community, as an early adopter of recycling, has demonstrated our strongly held belief in
protecting the environment and careful use of resources. We would now like to progress from
a system that worked 40 years ago to a more efficient, modern system. Surveys have shown
we are willing to pay for the service.

Thank you

Paul and Laurel Brennan



